
	

	

YOU	ARE	CORDIALLY	INVITED!!	
	
THE	GULL	LAKE	QUALITY	ORGANIZATION	IS	HOPING	YOU	WILL	JOIN	US	AT	THIS	
YEAR’S	“FLING”!		OUR	CELEBRATION	HAS	BEEN	MOVED	TO	THE	FALL,	AND	WILL	
TAKE	PLACE	AT	THE	GULL	LAKE	COUNTRY	CLUB	(LAKEVIEW	ROOM)	ON	SUNDAY,	

SEPTEMBER	26TH	FROM	6PM-8PM.	
	

A	BUFFET	TAQUERIA	BAR	AND	SALAD	WILL	BE	FEATURED	ON	THE	MENU	AND	YOU	
WILL	LEARN	MORE	ABOUT	WHAT	THE	GLQO	IS	DOING	TO	ENSURE	GULL	LAKE	

WATER	QUALITY	NOW	AND	INTO	THE	FUTURE.	
	

TICKETS	CAN	BE	PURCHASED	FROM	SARA	MILLER	((239)	398-9387,	CALL	OR	TEXT)	
FOR	$40.00	EACH.		PRIZES	FROM	LOCAL	BUSINESSES	WILL	BE	AVAILABLE	FROM	A	

DRAWING	AT	THE	CONCLUSION	OF	OUR	MEETING.	
	

HOPE	TO	SEE	YOU	THERE!	
	
	
	

	
	
	
																																																											
	
																																																								https://www.glqo.net																					
	
G			


